
TO:  Green Party of the U.S. Steering Committee 

        Committee to Restore Green Values, Colorado 

        Officers of the Green Party of Colorado 

RE:  Complaint Filed by RGV 

August 31, 2017 

 

Members of the GPUS Accreditation Committee (AC) have continued to review and 

deliberate issues pertaining to the Green Party of Colorado (GPCO) following a 

complaint filed with the AC on June 13, 2017.    After reviewing documentation and 

teleconferencing with representatives from both the complainants, Restore Green 

Values (RGV), and  Respondents from GPCO party officers, the AC sent a 

response to both parties and the GPUS Steering Committee on July 14, 2017.  In it, 

the committee listed several points of concern which members felt should be 

reasonable and easy to rectify, and noted that members of both RGV and 
Respondents stated they would be willing to work together to build the GPCO.   

Since that time, there has been an escalation of the concerns listed in our initial 

response.  Per the committee’s discussion and decision and notification of the chair 

of the Dispute Resolution Committee (DRC) on August 30, 2017, The Accreditation 

Committee now requests that this matter now go to the Dispute Resolution 

Committee.     

Members of the Accreditation Committee believe there are individuals on all sides 

willing to work in good faith, and that going through this process can help create a 

fair resolution and make GPCO a better functioning party.  We believe these 
problems are not irresolvable.  

Sincerely, 

  Green Party of the U.S. Accreditation Committee 

Holly Hart and Tamar Yager, Co-chairs 


